CITY OF BURNABY

REPORT

TO: COUNCIL MEMBERS
FROM: ACTING MAYOR L.A. RANKIN

SUBJECT: BOARD OF VARIANCE - MUNICIPAL APPOINTMENTS

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Mr. Gurmukh Bhogal, 7270 - 15th Avenue, Burnaby, B.C., V3N 4Z7 and Mr.
Colin Snell, 6632 Kendale Court, Burnaby, B.C., V5B 2S8 be appointed to the Board of
Variance for a term of three (3) years.

REPORT

Two vacancies currently exist for local government appointees on the Board of Variance.

An advertisement was placed in the 1996 October 16 edition of the Burnaby Now and the News
Leader inviting volunteers to make application, in writing, to serve on the Board of Variance. As
of the 1996 October 23 deadline, the Mayor’s office received 12 written applications.

Following a very thorough review of all applications, I would recommend that Mr. Gurmukh
Bhogal and Mr. Colin Snell be appointed as the local government representatives to the Board of
Variance, effective immediately.

Respectfully submitted,

L.A. Rankin
ACTING MAYOR
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